
 United Nations  S/2012/35

  
 

Security Council  
Distr.: General 
13 January 2012 
 
Original: English 

 

12-20708 (E)    160112     
*1220708*  
 

  Letter dated 13 January 2012 from the President of the 
Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 12 January 2012 
(S/2012/34) concerning your intention to appoint Derek Plumbly (United Kingdom 
of Great Britain and Northern Ireland) as the United Nations Special Coordinator for 
Lebanon has been brought to the attention of the members of the Security Council. 
They take note of the intention expressed in your letter. 
 
 

(Signed) Baso Sangqu 
President of the Security Council 

 


